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CUPE Local 947 is pleased to now offer 3 Bursaries for our members and their families.  Please note the new updated application form - one application form for all 3 Bursaries.
The Pat Keller Memorial Bursary has been a long standing Bursary available to children of Local 947 Members who are entering post secondary education.  This Bursary is awarded in the amount of $3000 by the Bursary Committee based on the application process.

The Karen Boettger Memorial Bursary is available to current CUPE members who wish to further their educational pursuits.  This Bursary is awarded in the amount of $3000 by the Bursary Committee based on the application process.

The Lisa Barbetta Memorial Trades Bursary is available to either a current CUPE member or their child who wish to enter specifically a Trades related career based program.  This Bursary is awarded in the amount of  $2000 by the Bursary Committee based on the application process.

Please see following the application that must be fully completed, accompanied with the required additional information and submitted no later than September 30.
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